
From:   Jeffrey Rummel   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   August 29, 2019

Subject:   File Num#0165-EX-CM-2019   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0165-EX-CM-2019
Ref. 49345, 49825

File No. 0371-EX-CR-2019
Ref. 49347, 49826

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to advise you that FAA coordination has not yet been complted for all of the records submitted for
these applications.

FAA coordination is pending with the FAA under TRK 190627-190639.

Although some records have been completed, there are still 9 records not yet complete.

BAE Systems will continue to work with FAA to complete coordination. In the meantime it is respectfully
requested that BAE Systems be provided an additional 30 days to complete FAA coordination &ndash;
until October 2, 2019.

If additional time is required beyond October 2, BAE Systems will contact the Commission at such time.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   
****************************************************

From: Jeffrey Rummel
To: Web Filer
Date: August 01, 2019
Subject: File Num#0165-EX-CM-2019 reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Message:



File No. 0165-EX-CM-2019
Ref. 49345, 49825

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to advise you that although FAA coordination has been submitted through the WebFCR, FAA
coordination has not yet been completed.

FAA coordination is pending with the FAA under TRK 190627-190639.

BAE Systems will continue to work with FAA to complete coordination. In the meantime it is respectfully
requested that BAE Systems be provided an additional 30 days to complete FAA coordination - until
September 2, 2019.

If additional time is required beyond September 2, BAE Systems will contact the Commission at such
time.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

From: Tracy Johnson
To: Web Filer
Date: August 01, 2019
Subject: File Num#0371-EX-CR-2019 reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0371-EX-CR-2019
Ref. 49347, 49826

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to advise you that although FAA coordination has been submitted through the WebFCR, FAA
coordination has not yet been completed.

FAA coordination is pending with the FAA under TRK 190627-190639.

BAE Systems will continue to work with FAA to complete coordination. In the meantime it is respectfully
requested that BAE Systems be provided an additional 30 days to complete FAA coordination - until
September 2, 2019.

If additional time is required beyond September 2, BAE Systems will contact the Commission at such
time.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


